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FROM 23 JUNE 2023 A NEW ROUTE CONNECTING MILAN 

BERGAMO AND TBILISI WITH FLIGHTS OPERATED BY 

GEORGIAN AIRWAYS 

 
Milan Bergamo Airport and Georgian Airways have announced the launch of 

the new route connecting Tbilisi International Airport, which will be operational from 

23 June 2023 with twice-weekly flights every Tuesday and Friday. This is the 143rd 

destination to be served with direct flights in the 2023 summer season from Milan 

Bergamo Airport, and Georgia has become the 40th country to join the route 

network. 

Georgian Airways is based at Tbilisi and has a modern fleet of medium-haul 

Boeing 737 (700 and 800 series aircraft) and CRJ aircrafts. The new route from 

Milan Bergamo Airport is the only direct flight from Lombardy and the rest of 

Northern Italy to the capital of Georgia. 

Georgian Airways will be using a 133-seat Boeing 737-700, with 12 business-

class seats and 121 economy-class seats, for the route. 

Flights will leave Tbilisi at 4.15 p.m. local time, and will arrive in Milan 

Bergamo at 6.45 p.m. The flight from Milan Bergamo will leave at 7.45 p.m. and will 

land in Tbilisi at 1.55 a.m. local time. 

The flights have been scheduled to allow passengers to and from Tbilisi to 

also use Milan Bergamo as a transit hub to quickly connect to destinations in 

Southern Italy, such as Naples, Bari or Catania, as well as others in Europe and 

North Africa. 

 


